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Theatre of the Deaf 

AUSTRALIAN THEATRE OF THE DEAF 

1994 NEW ZEALAND TOUR 

CASTLES IN THE AIR 
A series of short stories, comedy skits, Images & songs. 

CASTLES IN THE AIR is a show which particularly appeals to the Deaf but one 
which is also appreciated by hearing audiences. It includes some very funny skits, 
such as 11The Royal Family" and "A Day in the Life of Angels". The show also 
introduces audiences to ·sign singing" with songs like "Blue Bayou" and "The Best 
Things In Life Are Free·. It is a cabaret style show with broad appeal. 

Available for functions, benefits, launches, dinner theatre evenings ... you name itl 
CASTLES IN THE AIR is the perfect fundraiser for your organisation. All you 
have to do is organise the venue, publicity, tickets and function requirements. 

CASTLES IN THE AIR is 11 /2 hour long and can be divided into two 45 
minutes sections, eg. before and after dinner, if you prefer. There are no special 
requirements for staging, except that the performance area will have to be 5 metres 
by 5 metres and adequately lit. The performers will need to have access to the 
venue dur~ng the att·ernoon for rehearsing and setting up. 

The fee for CASTLES IN THE AIR is $500.00. Why not get your group together, 
11buy" a performance and put on a special night as a fundraiser. You can charge 
what you like for tickets and make some money for your organisation. 

See the details below for when we are in your area, complete the attached request 
form and send it to Theatre of the Deaf now! 

Auckland & surrounds 
Palmerston North 
Wellington & surrounds 
Central North Island 

Monday 19 September - Thursday 22 September 
Monday 26 September 
Tuesday 27 September - Friday 30 September 
Monday 3 October_ - Thursday 6 October 

Further Information - (61 2) 310 1255 voice/ 318 2835 tty/ 318 2186 fax 

Theatre of the Deaf' s New Zealand tour is generously supported by the Deaf 
Association of NZ and the Australia New Zealand Foundation . 

..... ~,--•" IOI IM Ar1S New South Wales Government 
through the Ministry for the Arts 
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